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Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

If your child has an appoint-

ment during the school day, 

please ensure they are col-

lected by an adult and the 

office staff are aware in advance of who will be 

collecting them. You must sign your child out 

on the entry system touchscreen at the office. 

It has been impressive to see that many of 
you have found alternative parking and  
that Westcott Street has been kept clearer 
when dropping off or collecting your chil-
dren. Traffic wardens regularly patrol the 
area outside our school and will issue park-
ing tickets where necessary so thank you 
for parking responsibly.  

A reminder that we have set up an online Book Fair to replace the Scholastic Book Fair that usually 
takes place in the hall at this time of year. 

This works in a similar way to when you may have ordered books from Scholastic leaflets we have sent 

home in the past. You can access the Book Fair/Club page on the Scholastic website and then browse 

the different selections of books. You can order and pay for any books you wish to purchase. Any 

books that you order will be sent to the school by Scholastic and then passed onto you. You will also be 

able to use your child’s World Book Day voucher to save £1 off the price of a book costing £2.99 or 

more. The Book Fair/Club will be ‘open’ on the Scholastic website until Monday March 22nd. The 

school will still benefit from the commission from every book that is sold. Access to the Book Fair/Club 

can be made by using the link below and books can be purchased by following the instructions: 

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/robert-le-kyng/digital-book-club 

1. Browse the different categories to look at the selection of books available. 

2. To purchase a book click on the ‘buy’ tab underneath the book of your choice. 

3.The book(s) purchased will be added to your ‘basket’. 

4. When you have finished shopping, click on ‘checkout’ and follow the step by step instructions to 
complete your purchase. 

We know that it is not the same as having the shelves of books to browse through, but thought it 
might be one way of sharing with you what would have been available at the Book Fair. 

Mrs Beale 

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/robert-le-kyng/digital-book-club

